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796 Megan Avenue, Suite 201 
Rifle, CO 81650 
 

 
Robert (Rob) Bleil 
Ursa Regulatory & Environmental Manager 
Ursa Operating Company LLC 
Rifle Office:       (970) 625-9922 (Primary) Ext. 303 
Direct Line:       (970) 329-4373 
 
Re: No Further Action Required 

Ursa Operating Company LLC 
Norcross A  
REM # 8168 
Location ID # 335544 
API # 045 15166 
Garfield County 

 
July 14, 2014 
 
Dear Mr. Bleil, 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) staff has reviewed the results of the confirmation 
sampling for the Norcross A additional investigation.  Based on the review of data presented, it appears 
that no further action is necessary at this time at this site.  Please spread the soil over the former pit 
location or as needed.  However, should future conditions at the site be discovered of contaminant 
concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if groundwater is found to be significantly 
impacted, COGCC may require that further investigation and/or remediation be conducted. 
 
The remediation project # 8168 has been closed.  If you require any additional information, please call 
me at (970) 625-2497. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Carlos Luján, Ph.D. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
NW Region 
 
Cc: Alex Fischer – COGCC Environmental Supervisor 


